
 
 
 

 

Monday 11th September 
 

Dear Parents/carers, 
 
As part of our Anglo Saxon and then Saxon/Viking learning 
(Term 2), we are going to have a special visit from Clive 
Pig, an international storyteller, who specialises in bringing 

to life all key periods in history on Thursday 12th October.  
The day will begin with an interactive story telling session 
giving the children an overview of life during the Saxon and 
Viking Age.  Intertwined topics will be subjects such as daily 
life, food, clothing, conquest and life and death.  Children 
are given the opportunity to join in with Clive’s narration 
and further their knowledge by asking questions.  The 

children will then take part in a 1 hr drama workshop where 
they will explore many of the themes discussed in the first 
session.  As this is an enriching experience to enhance the 
curriculum, we would welcome a voluntary contribution of 
£4.20 payable via Arbor to cover the cost.  It looks to be 
a fabulous day which will further enhance the children’s 

learning this term.  
 
To make this day even more realistic, we would like the 
children to dress up as an Anglo Saxon or Viking for this 
event on Thursday, as well as Step Back in Time day 
(Friday 13th October) -all in all, a fabulous week for history. 
 

Many thanks for your continued support, 
Miss Wildblood, Mr McSmythurs and Mrs Calvey 
 


